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Diary Dates 

• 22 January 2024 - Year 4 Residential Meeting 

• 24 January 2024 - Year 6 Height and Weight 

Measurement by NHS 

• 29 January 2024 - Community Action Week 

• 2 February 2024 - Public Speaking Event 

• 5 February 2024 - Community Action Week  

• 9 February 2024 - Ashbrook’s Got Talent 

• 12 February 2024 - House Sports Tournament 

• 13 February 2024 - Reading celebration       

Assembly  

• 14 February—Year 4 Residential 

• 15 February - Year 4 residential 

• 16 February 2024 - Inset day - Children do not 

attend 

• 26 February 2024 - Term starts 

• 26 February 2024 - Year 5 Taster day at West 

Park 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING “Everybody’s Business” 

It is everyone’s responsibility to do something if there are concerns that a child is suffering from or is at risk of             

significant harm. 

The safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk is monitored throughout the day.  If you have any concerns that a 

child is a risk of serious harm then contact Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 or visit http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/

startingpoint  

NSPCC is a free 24 hour, 365 days a year helpline on 0808 800500 or visit www.nspcc.org.uk 

 
 

 

 Ashbrook's Got Talent 

We will be holding our Spring Term 

Ashbrook’s Got Talent on 9 February 

2024. 

Once children have made it through the 

audition stage and to the final, parents 

will be invited to attend via Class Dojo. 

Parents/Carers, 

 

A huge thank you to all staff, children and governors for welcoming  

visitors from Transform Trust in for the day on Thursday. 

They noted that children’s attitudes and behaviour are exemplary. 

The visitors spent time looking at children’s books and talking about 

what the children have learnt so far this year and recognised that our 

new enquiry curriculum is helping our children know and remember 

more. 

They also noted that on entry to school and when in school                 

safeguarding procedures are extremely strong. 

We are very proud of the children’s responsibility here at Ashbrook and 

thank the Wellbeing Leaders for their sessions to mark Mental Health 

Awareness Week. 

 

  
School Website 

Our website is updated regularly with important information and dates. 

You are able to sync the calendar in your phone with the website so that 

you are able to keep up to date with event dates and times. 

Please take a look at www.ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk 

mailto:safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk
http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/startingpoint
http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/startingpoint


 

 
 

  

 

Congratulations to SAID class who have achieved the 

highest attendance for the week ending                             

19 January 2024. 

Attendance Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Living Our School Values 

Week ending 19 January 2024. 

Well done to :  Quinn G, Jacob F, Jasmine F, Robyn S, 

Davey J, Harrison Y, Lily D, Scarlett R, Emily S,  

Alice S, Jocelyn Y,  Gethin J,            

Ava-Mae R, Olivia B. 

Class Dojo 

A polite reminder to ask you to check Class Dojo   

regularly.  

Please check your child's class posts and also the 

main school page. 

Messages are sent out regularly which could contain 

information such as changed PE times, menu changes 

and lots more. 

Easy Fundraising 

 

Thank you to everyone who has already signed up to Easy 

Fundraising and earning the school some much needed 

funds whilst shopping. If you have not already signed up, 

please use the QR Code attached or you can log into Easy 

Fundraising and choose Ashbrook Junior School and of 

course there is an App you can download to make it a lot 

easier. 

Once you are all signed up, if you use the Easy Fundraising 

App to search for suppliers, every time you make a       

purchase with that company the school will receive a     

percentage of the amount that you spend. 

It is as simple as that and it will make a big difference to 

the school fundraising. Nothing is added to the amount 

that you spend. 

There are over 8000 brands that work with Easy           

Fundraising, so this is a simple way to make a donation to 

the school fundraising. 



 

 

 

 

 



 


